
From: Mark Harper  

Sent: 22 February 2022 07:18 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2022/0419T trees behind Doughty Mews 

 

Dear planners 

 

I strongly support the trees being felled. 

 

No one should suffer £50,000-100,000 worth of damage to their property. The 

trees should never have been allowed to grow so close to the Doughty Mews 

properties. I have been inside the properties and the damage is terrible and will 

take a huge amount of work to correct. 

 

I live at 16 Doughty Mews. 

 

It is a shame that the trees have to be felled of course. I respect people who want 

to preserve trees but not at the cost of damage to people’s properties. 

 

Many thanks  

Mark Harper 
 

Partner 
  

 

Hughes Fowler Carruthers 

Academy Court 

94 Chancery Lane 

London 
 

WC2A 1DT 
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